INDIAN LAKE COMMUNITY CLUB
WATERCRAFT STORAGE POLICY

Watercraft storage on ILCC property is ONLY allowed from
May 1st* to November 30th** of the current season.

(*Power boats with a valid sticker in PAID boat slips can begin April 15'.)

(**May be adjusted per Boat Trustee due to weather conditions.)

ALL watercraft MUST have a current membership year’s boat sticker and MUST be
stored neatly on a designated storage rack.

Watercraft are NOT ALLOWED to be stored in the following places:

1. Watercraft are not allowed to be stored on docks.

2. Watercraft are not allowed to be stored near/under canoe/kayak racks.

3. Watercraft should not be stored on the ground without ILCC approval.

4. Watercraft are not allowed to be stored in the water overnight unless at a
property rented ILCC boat slip.

The ILCC Boat Patrol will remove watercraft stored on ILCC property:

1. Between December 1st and April 30",
2. Those that don’t have a current membership year’s watercraft sticker at any time.

Storage of confiscated watercraft:

Any watercraft that is confiscated by the ILCC will be stored at the South Shore boat launch area.
Owners are responsible for retrieving their property at their own expense. Any watercraft left at the South
Shore boat launch area after April 30" will be considered abandoned and the ILCC will take ownership of
it. Those watercraft will then either be auctioned off at the ILCC Boat Auction or discarded depending on

the condition of the watercraft.

Storage of watercraft on ILCC property is done so at the sole risk and expense of the owner. The ILCC is NOT
responsible for the condition and safety of any personal property that is left on ILCC property. Watercraft is
defined as any power or non-power vehicle designed for travel across or through a body of water conforming to
the Indian Lake boating policy requirements..



